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Ordinance correcting a boundary description relating to the change in zoning from Local
Business (L/C/40) to Multi-Family Residence (R/C/40) located on the Northwest Side of
West Windlake Avenue and South of West Grant Street, in the 12th Aldermanic District.
(DCD)
This ordinance corrects a boundary description for a previously approved change in
zoning.
Whereas, On February 12, 2002, the Common Council approved the change in zoning from
Local Business (L/C/40) to Multi-Family Residence (R/C/40) located on the Northwest Side
of West Windlake Avenue and South of West Grant Street; and

Whereas, The boundary description did not reflect the entire extent of the proposed
zoning change, but did include the public hearing notification area; now, therefore, be
it

Resolved, That the Mayor and Common Council of the City of Milwaukee do ordain as
follows:

Part 1. There is added to the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances a new section to read as
follows:

Section 295-130(6).0012. The zoning map is amended to change the zoning for the area
bounded by the centerline of West Windlake Avenue, the northwest line of Lot 2, Block 7
of Hastrich's Subdivision, a line 141.98 feet West and parallel to the west line of South
13th Street, the southwest line of Lot 2, Block 7 of Hastrich's Subdivision and a line
120 feet Northwest and parallel to the northwest line of West Windlake Avenue, from Local
Business (L/C/40) to Multi-Family Residence (R/C/40); and, be it

Further Resolved, That the Mayor and Common Council of the City of Milwaukee are in the
process of creating a new zoning code and zoning map for the city which will become
effective on October 1, 2002; and, be it

Further Resolved, That upon the effective date of the new zoning code and map, the zoning
map is amended to change the area bounded by the centerline of West Windlake Avenue, the
northwest line of Lot 2, Block 7 of Hastrich's Subdivision, a line 141.98 feet West and
parallel to the west line of South 13th Street, the southwest line of Lot 2, Block 7 of
Hastrich's Subdivision and a line 120 feet Northwest and parallel to the northwest line
of West Windlake Avenue, from Multi-Family Residence (R/C/40) to Two-Family Residential
(RT4).
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